
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Matthew Chesher <matthew.chesher@meaa.org> 
Date: Fri, 6 Sep 2019 at 10:26 
Subject: AM2018/17 - Broadcasting Recorded Entertainment and Cinemas Award 2010 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Serong, Michael <michael.serong@nortonrosefulbright.com>, David Hamilton 
<dhamilton@liveperformance.com.au> 
 

Dear Associate, 
 
MEAA objects to the letter sent by Mr Serong of Norton Rose to the Vice President's 
chambers on 5 September 2019. The letter was on behalf of certain cinema employers. 
 
The letter seeks to make further submissions and adduce further evidence, none of which 
MEAA or the Live Performance Association have had the opportunity to challenge.  
 
In the circumstances, MEAA submit that the time for submissions and evidence has passed 
and the Commission should disregard the letter.  
 

Regards, 
 

Matthew Chesher 
 

 
Matthew Chesher 
Director, Legal and Policy 
02 9333 0936 
0422 411 772 
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